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 26th Sunday in Ordinary Time             September 25, 2016     

Mass Intentions 

September 26 – October 2, 2016 
Tuesday, September 27, 2016 – 7:00 p.m. 
NO MASS 

Wednesday, September 28, 2016 – 8:30 a.m. 
NO MASS 

Thursday, September 29, 2016 – 8:30 a.m. 
NO MASS 

Friday, September 30, 2016 – 8:30 a.m. 
NO MASS 

Saturday, October 1, 2016 – 9:00 a.m. 

Saturday, October 2, 2016 - 5:00 p.m. 
+Bill Rice - Tom and Barb Daly and Family 
+Larry Wismer –Frances and Tim Helm 

Sunday, October 3, 2016 - 10:00 a.m.  
Mass for the People of St. Teresa Parish 

! Prayer Network:   
For those not on the internet there is an envelope on the 
bulletin board at the main entrance marked ‘PRAYER 
NETWORK’.  Please take a copy of the prayer intentions 
inside this envelope and pray for fellow parishioners. 

Hospitals and Privacy Laws:  

! Because of privacy laws, hospitals do not notify us 
when parishioners are admitted. If someone in your family 
is admitted to hospital and you want the Parish Office to 
know, please call and tell us. Many hospitals, Catholic or 
not, have a priest assigned to visit the Catholic patients and 
bring them Communion, but the family must tell the 
admittance office of their wish for a clergy visit. 

! Euchre Results 
Next game will be on Friday, October 14, 2016 at 7:00 
p.m. in the parish hall. 

Bingo 
Matinee on Saturday, October 1, 2016 from 12:30 – 3:30 
p.m. at the Charities Bingo Hall, 510 Krug Street, 
Kitchener.  To assist with this fundraiser for our parish, 
please call the office:  519-743-4525. 

Stewardship Report 

September 4, 2016 
Sunday Envelopes…………………………3,436.00 
Sunday Loose……………………………….. 66.00 
Building and Maintenance……………............15.00 
Ressurection Mission………………………..235.00 
Bingo Committee….………………………6,000.00 

Diocese of Hamilton Prayer Calendar 2016 
Monday, September 26 – Rev. Peter Coughlin 
Tuesday, September 27 – Most Rev. Douglas Crosby 
Wednesday, September 28 – Pallottine Fathers 
Thursday, September 29 – Rev. Fernando Pinto 
Friday, September 30 – Rev. Robert Hetu 
Saturday, October 1 – Rev. David Walter 
Sunday, October 2 –27th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Volunteers Needed for Bingo 
We need new volunteers for our Bingo group so that we 
can keep giving money to the Parish for upkeep that 
needs doing every year.  Please consider joining.  If 
interested please call Kitty MacDonald at:  
519-578-2807.   

Year of Mercy Pilgrimage, Sunday, October 16th 
at the Cathedral Basilica of Christ the King in Hamilton.  
The Doors of Mercy open at 2:00 p.m.; at 2:30 p.m. is 
the Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament; 
Divine Mercy Chaplet at 3:00 p.m  followed by 
Benediction and to conclude, Mass at  4:00 p.m.  
St. Teresa Parishioners are encouraged to attend this 
event.  There are sign-up sheets at the main and parking 
lot entrances this weekend and next.  If we have an 
appropriate number we will book transportation. 

40 Days for Life will be holding a Campaign 
beginning on Wednesday, September 28th and ending 
on Sunday, November 6th.  We will stand and pray and 
witness in front of Freeport Hospital for all life but 
especially the weakest and most defenceless, the child in 
the womb.  Daily hours each day will be from 6 a.m. 
until 8 p.m. seven days a week.  To sign up for hours or 
more information please go to:  www.40daysforlife.com  
You are also invited to the Opening Mass which will be 
held on at 6:30 p.m. at St. Mark Parish, 55 Driftwood 
Dr., Kitchener, ON.  Mass will be celebrated by Bishop 
Crosby.  Refreshments and sign-ups will follow.  

Help Someone Stay in their Own Home 
Meals on Wheels and More, (CSC) works with over 700 
volunteers to help more than 7,000 of our most vulnerable 
neighbours live in their own homes with independence and 
dignity.  You can help local seniors and adults with 
disabilities by volunteering to deliver Meals on Wheels, 
provide rides to medical appointments or receive training 
to lead free gentle exercise classes to help them remain 
healthy and strong.  For more information you can call:  
519-772-8787 and ask for a member of the volunteer team 
or visit:  www.communitysupportconnections.org 

The New Heritage Edition of the ‘St. John’s 
Bible’ Introduction will be held at Blessed Sacrament 
Parish, 305 Laurentian Drive, Kitchener on Tuesday, 
September 27, 2016 from 6:30 p.m. – 9:00 p.m. in the 
Parish Centre.  The Diocese of Hamilton is happy to 
announce the acquisition of a copy of the Heritage Edition 
of the Saint John’s Bible.  To commemorate the arrival of 
the first volume, Gospel and Acts, we invite you to an 
informal evening to come, see, learn and explore this work 
of art that unites an ancient Benedictine tradition with the 
technology and vision of today, illuminating the Word of 
God for a new millennium. 

Sacred Heart CWL Annual Fall Card Party 
The Sacred Heart CWL card party will be held in the 
church hall at the corner of Shanley and Moore.  It will be 
held on Thursday, September 29, 2016.  Admission is 
$10.00.  Doors will be open at 5 p.m. and lunch (sausage 
on a bun with sauerkraut) will be served at 6 p.m.  Playing 
cards will follow.  There will be many door prizes, so 
please come out for our fun night. 

Bach Vespers at Thanksgiving:  Spiritus 
Ensemble performs J.S. Bach’s Cantata 39, “Break your 
bread for the hungry” (“Brich dem Hungrigen dein Brot”) 
and the motet, “ Praise the Lord, all nations” (“Lobe den 
Herrn, alle Heiden”) on Sunday, October 2, 2016 at 4:00 
p.m. at The Church of St John the Evangelist, 23 Water 
Street North, Kitchener.  Soloists are Sheila Dietrich, 
soprano; Daniel Cabena, alto; and Richard Hrytzak, 
baritone; Kenneth Hull conducting.  Admission free; 
donations gratefully received. 
See website at:  www.spiritusensemble.com 

St. Jerome’s Grand Opening 
Ribbon cutting ceremony will take place from 3:00 – 4:00 
p.m. in front of the Academic Centre.  Feast of St. Jerome 
Liturgy and Dinner on Saturday, October 1, 2016 at 4:30 
– 5:30 p.m. in the C.L. Siegfried Hall followed by a 
Reception and Dinner.  Proceeds in support of student 
scholarships.   

Life Chain Memorial 2016, Sunday, October 2nd 
from 2:00 – 3:00 p.m. in front of Kitchener City Hall, 200 
King St., Kitchener.  Bring your family and friends and hold a 
sign.  A short talk will take place at 2:50 p.m.  We remember 
and pray for all concerned for over 4,000,000 babies that have 
died in Canada since 1970 from abortion.   

Novena to St. Francis of Assisi from September 25 to 
October 3, 2016 join us in praying the Novena to St. Francis 
of Assisi.  Francis is such a valuable saint for us to follow; he 
was a wealthy young man distracted by the temptations of the 
world, who, thanks to the grace of God, experienced a major 
conversion, and eventually became a shining example of the 
Christian life for us today. Visit the St. Francis of Assisi 
Parish website at:  www.stfranciskw.ca every day from 
September 25 to October 3 to pray the novena, learn about St. 
Francis, and you may experience conversion and renewal of 
faith as he did. 

Waterloo K of C Card Party, on Thursday, October 
6, 2016 at Columbus Conference Centre, 145 Dearborn Place, 
Waterloo.  Doors open at 4:00 p.m.  Dinner at 6:00 p.m.  
Sausage and sauerkraut on a bun, coffee/tea and dessert for 
$12.00 (tax included) at the door. 

Jubilee of Families 
Pope Francis has called on Diocese around the world to 
celebrate special groups during this the Year of Mercy.  Join 
us for the Jubilee of Families on Saturday, October 15, 
2016.  Speakers include Bishop Daniel Miehm, who will 
celebrate Mass at 5 p.m.  Participants will have a chance to 
see the new Saint John’s Bible and enter the Cathedral 
Basilica through the Holy Doors. Come and celebrate family 
since this Jubilee is intended for all people of faith as the 
Church is a family of families!  Parent or not, single or 
married, young and old, plan to attend – there will be a 
program for children and a special workshop for 
grandparents.  Come as a family, come on your own, all are 
welcome.  For more information and to register see the 
Diocesan website at www.hamiltondiocese.com (look under 
upcoming events) or call:  905-528-7988 ext. 2249. 

Revival 
You are invited on November 5th to join Serviam Ministries 
with Fr. John Zuhlsdorf (aka Fr. Z) and Stephanie Gray at the 
Canada Christian College in Toronto in what is going to be 
another amazing day filled with prayer, faith and fellowship.  
The world needs a Christian revival?  It is time to take a stand 
and restore the sacred in our lives and in our churches.  Only 
from God, through His saints on earth, does true revival 
come.  Will you join the spiritual revival?

http://www.communitysupportconnections.org
http://www.spiritusensemble.com

